
k'~h 0in4~ - Pr~mm~ntRA AlPae

Philip D. Tinimoto <phil@conservationimaging.org> 
<dct@nrc.gov> 
Fri, Oct 13, 2000 5:36 PM 
Comments on NRC Operator Licensing
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Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by 
Philip D. Tanimoto (phil@conservationimaging.org) on Friday, October 13, 2000 at 17:36:28 

Affiliation: Conservation Imaging, Inc.  

Comments: The extension of nuclear power plant licensing must be an open process and must involve 
the active solicitation of input from the broad spectrum of the American people. If this does not happen, 
you will be entering a deep and protracted phase of public mistrust, which will certainly hurt your agency.  
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